
PEACE BE UNTO YOU - TĒNĀ KOE – ْكُم لَيْ مُ عَ لَا SALAAM ALAIKUM  السَّ

         https://tinyurl.com/y7b97k5z 

We would like to invite you to the third Together in Humanity event scheduled on Friday,

25 November (5:30 pm - 8:00 pm)  and Saturday, 26 November 2022 (9:30 am - 2:30 pm). 

The purpose of this event is to highlight – no matter what our spiritual beliefs are,

humanity prevails. This year’s theme is Stronger Together. 

We aim to build understanding across various spiritual belief practices to build stronger

communities. This year we want to focus on two issues: homelessness and food security. 
The event will include a combination of keynote speeches, panel discussions, exhibitions,

and an opportunity for round-table discussions on the specific issues identified. 

Your attendance at the event
Since the event will be held over two days, you can choose to attend either or only one.

The event will be child friendly. You can register for the event through Humanitix:

It will be our pleasure to welcome you to the event so we can be Stronger Together. 

Peace and blessings
On behalf of Lady Khadija Trust

With special thanks to our funder


